SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Friday, March 15, 2013

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENT

There will be an open Gym for all football players this Sunday, March 17th from noon until 1:30 


[bookmark: _GoBack]This is a reminder that track starts Monday, March 18th right after school.   Practice will run until 4:45.  All track athletes must have a completed physical card in the athletic office.  Also, all track athletes should bring clothes to run outside in every day, including sprinters.  See Mr. Menard with any questions.


Herff Jones will be in the lobby from 7-1 on Tuesday, March 19th to deliver Cap and Gown orders. 


The next Segment II driver education class will be held in Room 811 on March 19, 20 and 21st at 3:15.  This is one of the last few Segment II classes of the school year so don’t delay.


There will be a dance on Friday, March 22nd from 9:00 to 11:30 pm. Cost is $3 and ID and guest passes are required.


Sault Education Association will be awarding two $1000 scholarships to seniors with a minimum GPA of 3.0. Go to Mrs. Hammock’s website and submit your application with a non-teacher letter of recommendation by March 19, 2013 at 3pm. 

 

Lunch:     Big Daddy Pizza, Chicken Sandwich, Ham & Cheese on a Whole Grain Wrap     

Sides:       Romaine Salad with Lite Ranch Dressing, Teddy Grahams, Apple, Oranges     
